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Leigh Creek Canal Company
Route 1

Box 24 .
Tetonia, ID 83452

August 8, 2024

Dear Teton County Board of County Commissioners,

This letter serves as approval from the Leigh Creek Canal Company that we have been informed of, and
reviewed the plans for JC Ranches Subdivision (Legal TAX #7512 SEC 10 TSN R45E). The Company has
reviewed the plat map and proposed canal crossing and find it satisfactory for our purposes.
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Regards,

President of LCCC
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